
 

 

 

February, 2021 
Tokyo, Japan 

 
 

Announcement: 17th SERRICO SEMINAR completion 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that the annual 17th SERRICO SEMINAR has been successfully 
completed on Feberuary 24th, 2021. Regarding the situation of Covid-19 infection, this year’s 
seminar has been proceed on-line base. 
 
We would like to thank all of the participants among this event and looking forward to serve you 
soon. 
 
[Contents of 17th SERRICO SEMINAR] 
 
 Lecture session 

 
 Lecture 1: New Product Development “TORIOS MULTI” 

 
 Lecture 2: New Product Development “TORIOS RED & CONFUSED FLOUR BEETLE” 

 
 Announcement 

 
 Information from Sales and Planning department (Japan Domestic) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerlry, 
 
Masahiko, KIKUKAWA 
Head of Ecomone Headquarters, Member of the Board 
Fuji Flavor Co., LTd. 
 


